2010 WILLIAM L. BOYD 
NATIONAL EDUCATIONAL POLITICS WORKSHOP
Sponsored by the Politics of Education Association and 
the University Council of Education Administration

_____________________________________________________________________________

The Politics of Education Association and the University Council of Education Administration invite graduate students and recent doctoral graduates to a special 2 1/2-hour workshop. The William L. Boyd National Educational Politics Workshop, scheduled on the Friday of the AERA annual meeting in Denver, will give emerging scholars (students and new academics/researchers) the opportunity to learn about current and promising research in the politics of education field, participate in break-out sessions related to their current career stage (i.e. working on the dissertation, the job search process, publishing), and interact with leading politics of education scholars in their areas of interest.  

Sponsors:  The Politics of Education Association was established in 1969 to foster and support research on political processes, policy, and outcomes relevant to education, to collect and disseminate data, research, and findings on politics of education to policy makers, practitioners, and scholars in the field of education and elsewhere, and to unite scholars, practitioners, policy makers, researchers, and others interested in the pursuit of research and development on educational politics, policy, and related issues. The University Council for Educational Administration is a consortium of major research universities with doctoral programs in educational leadership and policy. The dual mission of UCEA is to improve the preparation of educational leaders and promote the development of professional knowledge in school improvement and administration.

When/Where:  The National Educational Politics Workshop will take place on April 30th, 2010 from 2:30-5:00 pm at a location convenient to the AERA conference hotels.

Eligibility:  All students with an interest in educational politics and currently enrolled in graduate schools in the U.S. or abroad are welcome to attend as are educational researchers who earned their doctoral degrees after March 1, 2007. There is no fee to attend.

Registration:  To participate as an emerging scholar, simply visit http://tinyurl.com/2010Boydemergingscholars and complete the on-line registration form by March 15, 2010.

For more information, please contact Dr. Katrina Bulkley (bulkleyk@mail.montclair.edu) or Dr. Gerardo Lopez (lopezg@indiana.edu )
